
FAASTeam presents:

How To Be A Good Safety Pilot



Kelly O’Dea, full time WVFC flight instructor will
be presenting a seminar on what a safety pilot is,
what the FAA rules are and the responsibilities of
this very important position as a required crew
member when operating with either an instrument
rated pilot for currency requirements, or, a pilot
working towards the instrument aeronautical
experience required for the instrument rating. 
This seminar is open to all pilots who are curious
to learn the details of this topic. We would
especially like to welcome any seasoned
instrument pilots who are willing to share their
insights on what makes or breaks an effective
simulated instrument flight in regards to the
safety pilot. Needless to say, this should be a
great opportunity to meet other future instrument
pilots as well as experienced instrument pilots
and make connections with potential safety pilots.
Let’s strengthen our network of safety pilots and
keep sharp while operating en route in the
National Airspace System.
Directions: From highway 101 head east toward the bay, and
take two immediate right-turns onto Skyway (along the west
side of the airport). The Skyway building is on the left after the
Aviation Museum.
Flying In:  Transient parking is on the opposite side of the
airport. Plan on a 10-15 minute walk around the airport
perimeter to the Skyway building.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


